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The FIQ supports 
Solution démocratique 

The 9th Convention of the FIQ on the Web! 
 

The Coalition opposée à la 
tarification et à la privatisation des 
services publics, which includes the 
FIQ, is inviting the public to a rally to 
denounce the economic choices of 
the Charest government which are 
making Quebecers poorer. 

The rally will take place on June 6 at 
11:30 in front of the Hilton 
Bonaventure Hotel, where the 
International Economic Forum of the 
Americas: Conference of Montréal is 
being held. 

Coalition opposée à la tarification et à la 
privatisation des services publics 

Rally in front of the Conference of Montréal  
 

Go to the Coalition’s website for more information. 
www.nonauxhausses.org 

 

The Federation is supporting 
the Solution démocratique 
campaign, which is being led 
by the Mouvement pour une 
démocratie nouvelle (MDN) 
(Movement for a New 
Democracy). The MDN is 
proposing a new compensa-
tory mixed electoral system, 

and more globally 
a new way of 
designing electoral 
representation.  

There have been 
500 signatures and 
130 supports in 
principle collected 
to date.  

Go to the MDN website for more 
information. 

www.democratie-nouvelle.qc.ca 

 

To discover 
Feminist websites and resources 

The project of the États généraux de l’analyse et de 
l’action féministes (The Estates-General on feminist 
analysis and action), launched on May 27 and 28 in 
Montréal, is not a unique event, but rather a collective 
approach of reflection and discussion spread out until 
2013, providing several steps and 
different activities such as public 
assemblies, seminars and regional 
tours. Its aim is to enable the feminist 
movement to acquire a vision of the 
future and to meet the challenges over 
the coming decades.  

In order to fuel the 
reflections for the 
Estates-General, the 
Fédération des femmes 
du Québec (FFQ) 
suggests a consultation 
of different websites. 

To access the list of 
websites and resources, 

go to www.ffq.qc.ca. 

 

 

Dare Act Influence 
The power to change is within us 

 
 

A completely new section of the 
Federation’s website is entirely dedicated 
to the 9th Convention of the FIQ which 
will be held June 6 to 10, 2011 in Saint-
Hyacinthe. 

Consult this column on a regular basis in 
order to follow the discussions 
and debates on the agenda! 
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